


Marion Sparks Will Be Honored by U. I. Chemists 
(handwritten: 4-3-30) 
 
 Final arrangements for the erection of the plaque for the 
late Miss Marion Sparks, for years librarian in the department of 
chemistry, will be completed soon, according to Dr. Harry F. 
Lewis who received his doctor of philosophy degree from the 
University in 1916, chairman of the Sparks Memorial committee. 
 The memorial is to be ready for exhibition at the Atlanta 
meeting of the American Chemical Society meeting on April 7 to 
11. The plaque is to be placed in the library, and is donated by the 
Association of Illinois Chemists. 




